Donna Johnson

From: Timothy Day <tim@permit.com> /}ﬁao % , N @
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 8:58 AM </ M l —/ OC/ {

To: Donna Johnson

Subject: McDonalds - Spring Lake, NC

Attachments: ' McDonald's_032-1588_Spring Lake_NC_REV01_071918.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged w/)kﬁ LLLC L !/L U% Eﬂ/

Hello,

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me this morning. I have attached a PDF copy of the plans for your
review.

My inquiries include:

What type of permits we will need to pull (Building, Electrical, Health?)

How many sets of plans will be needed?

Is there a fee up front for plan review?

Is there any sort of expedited review, possibly for an additional fee? Our scheduled construction start is
8/20 so every day counts.

« Inoticed that the mailing address is a PO Box. I only have access to UPS from my office, is there any
way plans could be sent in to your office directly?

If you have any quég‘tions please let me know. I look forward to hearing back. Thank you, again!

Regards, ~.‘ 300 /\/l@ \L/\-F E(j/]'\ Odjj
Timothy Day &C@' d Q(/ d VQK' /‘(/(QQ/Q

Sr. Program Manager

State Permits, Inc. (‘ J(ﬂ/(ﬂp ZJOIUU ﬂ / V]Lﬂj({ A bQ//u/du

248.991.5351
tim@permit.com
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